
 

 

 
Ground Floor, 111 Coventry Street, South Melbourne, VIC 3205 
T. 03 9205 6500  F. 03 9690 0633  E. mark.lubliner@sjog.org.au 

 
 
 
8 February 2017 
 
 
Ms Chloe Maxell-Smith 
103 Charthouse Rd 
WAIKIKI  WA  6169  
 
 
Dear Ms Maxell-Smith, 
 
Re: Behavioural intervention trial to increase physical activity in cancer 

survivors at cardiovascular risk (Our ref No: 1102) 
 
I refer to the letter of 8 February 2017, advising of the St John of God Health Care (SJGHC) Human 
Research Ethics Committee approval of the above study. 
 
I am in receipt of the signed SJGHC Participating Site Operational Approval Form (PSOA) from the 
St John of God Subiaco Hospital (“the participating site”). 
 
I now confirm final approval for your study to be conducted at the participating site. 
 
I wish you well with your research. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr Mark Lubliner 
Director of Medical Services 
St John of God Health Care  
 
cc. Ms Chris Hanna, A/CEO, SJG Subiaco Hospital (via email)  
 


